
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church               (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €362.46                     

Envelopes €579.75. Thank you 

for your continued support.  

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

    8th September            

2019 

Saturday, September 7th Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                   

Anniversary Mass for Pat Weldon                                 

Sunday, September 8th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                      

Anniversary Mass for Tommy & Josie Drohan                            

Saturday, September 14th Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                          

Anniversary Mass for Bobby & Mary Power 

Sunday, September 15th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                             

Anniversary Mass for  Peggy Murray                                               

Pray for The Burns Family, Eddie Power & Nancy Pow 

Feasts & Season Liturgical Music Workshop will take place in St. John’s Pastoral 

Centre, on Tuesday 17th September at 7.30 pm. Cost: €15.00. Anyone interested in 

attending please phone: 051-874199 or email to: marydee@waterfordlismore.ie  

Benefit night in aid of Fenor Lourdes Fund in Mother McHugh's on Saturday 21st Sept. 

Music by The Neiler (Neil Young Appreciation Band)  

Additional Ministers of the Eucharist and Ministers of the Word are needed in both 

churches of the parish. The commitment is minimal, involving being available at          

approximately one Mass each month. Please contact Monsignor O’ Mahony, Fr. Shane O’ 

Neill,  Fr Paul or Deacon Gallagher or leave your name in the Sacristy.  

‘Coffee Morning’                                               

Thursday                     

26th Sept,                                                               

10.00 a.m.                                                              

Harney’s Dunhill,                                                        

in aid of the Tidy Town’s work in the 

Village.                                               

Volunteers have done marvellous work 

this year and property owners have made 

many improvements. Thanks to all in-

volved. Funds are needed for plants, 

paint, insurance etc. Please      support 

the effort anyway you can.  

Alpha – Nearly There!  

Our new Alpha programme is about to begin in two weeks, and we 

have already received a number of enquiries from people interested. 

Many thanks to a number of parishioners who have volunteered to 

help facilitate the programme, have recently attended a training day. 

The course will commence on Wednesday 18th September in O’Neill’s Bar, Tramore. 

at 7.00 p.m. It is designed to invite people to rethink their faith in Jesus Christ, and to 

get a conversation going among like-minded people on the importance of faith in our 

lives today.                                                                                                                                            

Each session begins with a shared meal, followed by a short DVD presentation on a 

particular topic of faith, and concludes with time for discussion in small groups.                                                                                                                                                             

Places are limited, so book early.                                                                                                    

You can leave your name on the sign-up sheet in Tramore parish office.                                                                                                                                  

Application sheets are also available in the porches.                                                                         

A new Singing group for anyone who likes to sing, with no pressure will be commencing 

soon in Dunhill. Weekly fun with a cuppa after, this group will give members a chance to 

sing all genres of music in a group setting with an opportunity to meet new friends. All 

ages from 18 years upwards and any level of experience are most welcome. The first 

meeting will commence in Dunhill Community Hall, Thursday 26th September 8.00 p.m. 

The Friendly Front Door Project at Waterford University Hospital, are looking for 

volunteers. If you have three hours a week or every second week to help meet and greet 

patients at the front door and help them to their clinic or treatment area.                                     

For more information contact 051-848527 

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie

